
RESORT VILLAGE OF GLEN HARBOUR 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Public notice is hereby given that the Council of The Resort Village of Glen Harbour intends to adopt a bylaw 
under “The Planning and Development Act, 2007”  to amend Bylaw No 22/2013 known as the Zoning Bylaw. 
 
INTENT 
The proposed bylaw provides for the rezoning a portion of MR4-82R50311 from MR – Municipal Reserve to  
R – Residential, within the Resort Village of Glen Harbour.  
 
AFFECTED LAND 
The affected land consists of approximately 0.04 acres located within the North Westerly portion of Parcel 
MR4, Plan 82R50311 
 

 
 
REASON 
The reason for this amendment is to rezone land from MR - Municipal Reserve to R – Residential and 
consolidate the parcel with Lot 18A Block 09 Plan 102123201, therefore allowing the existing well to be 
located on the same property as the dwelling. 
 
PUBLIC INSPECTION 
This bylaw is open for public inspection commencing Wednesday, November 7, 2018  by appointment by 
contacting the administrator below.   
 
PUBLIC HEARING 
Council will hold a public hearing on Saturday November 24, 2018, 10:00 am at the Fred Shtuka Community 
Center, at Glen Harbour, Saskatchewan, to hear any person or group that wants to comment on the proposed 
bylaw. Council will consider written comments received at the hearing or delivered to the undersigned before 
the hearing date. 
 
Issued at the Resort Village of Glen Harbour this 31st day of October, 2018. 
 
Barbara Griffin, Administrator 
Resort Village of Glen Harbour 
P.O. Box 302 
Silton Saskatchewan 
306-545-5170 
rvglenharbour@sasktel.net 


